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Dear Parents and/or Carers,  

Over the past week, we came together as a school community to mark Remembrance, reflecting on the 

importance of this occasion with respect and gratitude. Additionally, we participated in Children in Need with a 

vibrant non-uniform day, helping to support such a meaningful cause- thank you for your generosity and 

involvement.  

On attendance, I recently met with our Inclusion Officer to review progress. While it is encouraging to see an 

overall improvement in attendance across the school, we remain aware that some pupils are still classified as 

persistently absent. Being in school regularly is vital for your child’s learning, social skills and development.  

Please also be mindful that persistent lateness may result in a Notice to Improve or a fine.  

More information about attendance can be found on our website: Attendance | Dursleyceprimaryacad 

We understand that this time of year brings bugs and illness. However, in line with NHS guidelines, children 

should attend school if they feel well in themselves, even with coughs and colds. The exception to this is when 

your child has sickness or diarrhoea, where they must stay at home for 48 hours after the last episode. We have 

implemented increased cleaning measures in high traffic areas, and are asking the children to wash their hands or 

use anti-bacterial gel regularly throughout the day.  Thank you for your continued support in ensuring your child 

attends school as much as possible. If you are experiencing difficulties getting your child in, please do speak to 

the classteacher who will be able to offer advice or point you in the direction of support.  

Let’s continue to work together to make every school day count, so that we can shine brightly and make a 

difference! 

From Mrs Gregory and Team Dursley  

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Together we shine brightly because together we make a difference 

Friday 15th November 2024 

https://www.dursleycofeprimary-dgat.org/attendance
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Dates for your diaries 2024/2025 

Friday 29th November Coffee morning with our SENCO 

Thursday 5th December  Cherry class Strings Performance to parents @11am. 

Friday 6th December Open day for children starting Reception in September 2025 @930am 

Christmas Bazaar 

Wednesday 11th 

December 

KS1 and EYFS Christmas Play (2pm)  

Thursday 12th 

December 

Copper Beech class starts swimming lessons 

KS1 and EYFS Christmas Play (930am) 

Friday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day – all children invited to wear a Christmas 

jumper or T shirt CHANGE OF DATE 

Wednesday 18th 

December 

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day – all children invited to 

wear a Christmas jumper or T shirt 

Thursday 19th 

December 

Christmas craft afternoon  

Friday 20th December Whole School Panto- gift to the children from the School Association 

Friday 24th January  Coffee morning with our SENCO 

Thursday 6th February Sequoia class starts swimming lessons 

Friday 14th February  School Disco 

Friday 14th March  Coffee morning with our SENCO 

Thursday 27th March Maple class starts swimming lessons 

Thursday 10th April  Easter Egg Hunt  

Monday 12th May- 

Thursday 15th May  

End of KS2 SATS week 

Breakfast club 

Friday 16th May Coffee morning with our SENCO 

Monday 19th May  KS1 and Reception Sports Day (PM) 

Tuesday 20th May KS2 Sports Day (PM) 

Wednesday 21st May-

Friday 23rd May 

Y6 Residential (more information to follow) 

Thursday 22nd May  Magnolia class starts swimming lessons 

Friday 4th July  Summer Fayre- from 6pm  

MORE DATES TO BE ADDED 

FIND THE TERM DATES HERE 

 

CAKE SALES 

The dates for the cake sales are as follows:  

Friday 22nd November (Willow and Copper Beech) 

Friday 6th December (Cherry and Oak) 

Friday 31st January (Elm and Palm) 

Friday 7th March (Sequioa) 

Friday 4th April (Cedar and Maple) 

We ask that each class brings in some cakes and other tasty treats for our School Association to 

sell at the end of the day.  

Thank you for your support with this! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

https://www.dursleycofeprimary-dgat.org/term-dates
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CLASS FUNDRAISING 

We have extended the deadline for placing orders. 

If you would like to order some Christmas cards 

or other items with your child’s unique Christmas 

design please visit the website: 

https://shop.classfundraising.co.uk 

They make fantastic, treasurable gifts for all your 

family and friends. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Values Leaves Awards 

Respect Responsibility Thankfulness 

Thomas D, Bruce B, 
Jack P, Aurora S, Verity 

S, Harry Collin,  
 

Neva L, Finley H, 
Layton B, Levi C, Beth 
T, Freddie R, Louie M, 

Alex C-B  
 

Niko M, Mattie S,  

Forgiveness Kindness Perseverance 

Hattie R, Sophia C-B Leon R, Millie M, 
Jessica B, James B, Evie 

S, Lyla R 
 

Asker W-W, Abhinav N, 
Arthur T, Taylor P, 

Sophie F-P,  
 

 

https://shop.classfundraising.co.uk/
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As you already know, we are a Nut-Free school… This means that the following 

items should not be brought into school: 

•  Packs of nuts 

•  Peanut butter or Nutella sandwiches 

•  Fruit and cereal bars that contain nuts 

• Chocolate bars or sweets that contain nuts 

• Sesame seed rolls (children allergic to nuts may also have a severe 

reaction to sesame) 

• Cakes made with nuts 

• Any home cooked meals for packed lunches that are made from nuts 

• Pesto sauce 

 

ABSENCE REPORTING 

If your child is absent due to illness, please 

contact the school office on 01453 

542304 before 9.30am. Please do this for 

everyday of the absence, unless the office 

have confirmed they do not need daily 

updates. Please do not use Class Dojo to 

report absence. If you do not contact us 

to inform of an absence, and we cannot 

get hold of you, the school will consider 

contacting the police to carry out a 

welfare check on the child. 

If your child has an appointment, please 

let the office know as soon as possible, 

and provide evidence of the appointment. 

A reminder that appointments where 

possible should be booked outside of 

school time, but we realise that this is not 

always possible. If your child does have an 

appointment in the morning, please can 

you let the office know your child's meal 

preference for the day. 
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Please return your child’s 

lunch order slips by Friday 

22nd. Thank you! 


